CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT

DATE: JUNE 17, 2009 CONSENT CALENDAR

SUBJECT: RATIFY AND APPOINT 'THE NOMINATION OF THE CITY OF
COACHELLA TO THE PALM SPRINGS INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
COMMISSION FOR THE TERM ENDING DECEMBER 31, 2009.

FROM: David H. Ready, City Manager

BY: James Thompson, City Clerk
SUMMARY

The City Council will consider the appointment of the City of Coachella representatlve to
the Palm Springs International Airport Commission.

RECOMMENDATION:

Appoint Councilmember Jesse Villarreal, as the City of Coachella representative, to the
Palm Springs International Airport Commission for the term ending December 31, 2009.

STAFF ANALYSIS:

In November, 2007, the City Council amended the Palm Springs Municipal Code to
provide that each representative City nominate, and the Palm Springs City Council
appoint the representative member to the Palm Springs International Airport
Commission.

The City has received notification from the City of Coachella of their nomination of
Councilimember Jesse Villarreal, as the City of Coachella representative to the
Commission, for the term ending December 31, 2009.

ALTERNATIVES:
The City Council may choose to interview the candidate or other selection process prior

to the appointment; or take no action on this appointment, and direct the City Clerk to
notify the City of Coachella to make a further nomination.
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FISCAL IMPACT:

None.
MES THOMPSON, CITY CLERK DAVID H. READY, @ISW\IAGER
Attachments:

Nomination Letter from Coachella

(i



CiTy 0F COACHELLA

15315 Sixra S1rreer, CoacusiLa, CALIFORNIA 92236

Puane (760) 398-35302 « Fax (760 398-8117 » www.COACHULL AORG

(_’&
LTFO®
’”‘-”rr-tn:g(i?rm- e

May 20, 2009

James Thompson

Palm Springs City Clerk

3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way
Palm Springs, CA 92262

Subject: City ol Coachella’s Representatives on the Palm Springs International Airport
Commission Board.

Dear Mr. Thompson:
Please consider this letter as a formal notice that Councilman Jesse Villarreal has now been
appointed as representative to the Palm Springs International Airport Commission board by a 4-0

vote of the City Council at their regular of May 13, 2009,

Please have your records reflect this change. If you have any questions pertaining to this matter,
plcasc call me.

Sincerely,

(8das i)

Deputy City Clerk

An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer



